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Comments: I am writing concerning the proposed purchase of Holland Lake Lodge by Powdr.  Holland Lake

Lodge, the swimming area and lake in general have been a favorite locations used by the local people for many

years.  While it is understandable that commerce in the area would grow  and change, it is also placing burden

on the local people who are being shut out of areas that they have loved for years.  Holland Lake Lodge has a

rich history in the valley and holds dear memories for many of us.  To allow a take over by a high end resort

would surely alienate the local people from enjoying a property they have cherished.  It seems there should be a

balance between the neglect the property is suffering from now and the take over by a corporation that will shut

the doors to the local people.


